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Dear Cllr Samuels

Thank you for your letter of 6 August regarding the recent Auditor’s report.

Clir Hilary Frank has noted your comments and passed your letter to the office of Melanie
O’Sullivan, Service Director — Assurance to consider as this matter falls within her remit.

I hope this information is helpful to you and should you wish to discuss this matter further,
please contact Ms O’Sullivan’s office on 01872 322093.

Yours sincerely
Dhywgh hwi yn hwir

Stephanie Tiplady (Mrs)
PA to the Leader/Deputy Leader
and Cabinet Support

Cabinet Office
Tel: 01872 322102
Email: stephanie.tiplady@cornwall.gov.uk
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